
Down to Earth (Victoria) Co-operative Society Ltd. ABN 77 380 803 219

To all DTE members
 
There will be a Special General Meeting on Thursday 18 February 2021, as called in a resolution in 
OC meeting held 17 December 2020.
 
If you would like a resolution included in this SGM, please send them to ocmail@dte.org.au  not 
later than  Wednesday 13 January 2021.
  
Please note that all motions must have a proposer and at least two supporters and be submitted in 
writing.
 
Motions can be submitted as a scanned document which has been signed by all three members. A 
motion can also be submitted by all three members emailing separately to advise that they are the 
proposer or supporter of the motion but all emails must contain the full text of the motion.

A formal Notice of Meeting will be issued after the cutoff time for resolutions. 

  
John Reid for the OC.


